

Milly Southworth

Council 21/12/23.

From: Cllr Kate Ewert <cllr.kate.ewert@cornwall.gov.uk>

Sent: 13 December 2023 11:53

To: Caroline Allen; Caroline Allen; Emily Young; Carolyn May; Karenza Heald; 'Milly

Southworth'; Nancy Gray

Subject: FW: Christmas Rubbish & Recycling Collections

Information Classification: PUBLIC

FYI

Clir Kate Ewert

Rame Peninsula & St Germans Division

T: 07873193631 Fb: @KateForKernow

*Please note, I often reply to emails outside of business hours - please don't feel obliged to answer them when you receive them!

From: Vanessa Watson <Vanessa.Watson@cornwall.gov.uk> On Behalf Of Cilr Carol Mould

Sent: 29 November 2023 08:09

Subject: Christmas Rubbish & Recycling Collections

Information Classification: PUBLIC

Dear Members

Please find below the Christmas 2023 recycling and rubbish collection dates for your information.

With kind regards

Carol

Cllr Carol Mould
Cabinet Member for Neighbourhoods
Cornwall Council



Christmas 2023 recycling and rubbish collections

If your **rubbish** collection is due on **Monday 25 December**, we'll collect it on **Monday 1 January**.

If your **rubbish** collection is due on **Tuesday 26 December**, we'll collect it on **Tuesday 2 January**.

If your **recycling** or **garden waste** collection is due on **Monday 25 December**, we'll collect it on **Saturday 23 December**.

If your **recycling** or **garden waste** collection is due on **Tuesday 26 December**, we'll collect it on **Saturday 30 December**.

If you receive a **clinical waste collection**, we'll get in touch directly about your collections over Christmas.

All other collections will take place as normal.

You can download your full collection calendar by visiting www.cornwall.gov.uk/myarea or if you can't go online please call 0300 1234 141.

Real Christmas tree collections

If you're a subscriber to our garden waste collection service, we'll collect your real tree for composting. Please put it out beside your bin or bag on your garden waste collection day. If you're not a garden waste customer, please compost your tree at home if you can, take it to your Household Waste and

Recycling Centre, or consider subscribing to garden waste collections by visiting www.cornwall.gov.uk/gardenwaste.

Household Waste and Recycling Centres

Cornwall's HWRCs will be closed on:

- Christmas Day
- Boxing Day
- New Year's Day

They will be open 9am to 4pm over the rest of the festive period.

Nadelik Lowen ha Blythen Nowydh Da!

Wishing you a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year.

This e-mail and attachments are intended for above named only and may be confidential. If they have come to you in error you must take no action based on them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone; please e-mail us immediately at enquiries@cornwall.gov.uk. Please note that this e-mail may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with the relevant legislation and may need to be disclosed under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 or the Environmental Information Regulations 2004. Security Warning: It is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that this e-mail and any attachments are virus free. The Authority will not accept liability for any damage caused by a virus.